
​​Dear HPA families,

Our scholars finished their MOY testing in reading andmath, and we are so proud to see our scholars
demonstrating habits of perseverance and attention as they diligently worked to showwhat they’ve
learned over the first half of the year. Our leaders and teachers are already in the process of analyzing
results, planning responses that meet scholars’ needs, and helping themmeet their growth goals so
that we can see evenmore of our scholars performing on grade-level in math and reading.

We also celebrated the 100th day of school today! Scholars were invited to wear shirts with 100 items
on them or dress up like they were 100 years old. Outside, the day may have been dreary and overcast.
But inside, there was a vibrant air of learning and frivolity.

Thanks for both encouraging your children toward academic excellence and engaging with us as we

also have a bit of fun. Updates for the coming week are below.



Moved Recently? New Phone Number? If So, Please Update

It’s important that wemaintain accurate contact information for all scholars. Contact information

includes phone numbers and street addresses. If you’ve moved since the start of the year or have a

new phone number, please reach out to Ms. Jones (ajones@herronprep.org or 317-231-0010 x 13000)

to update your contact information.

Fire Drill Rescheduled for Monday, 1/29

Due to weather this week, our fire drill was rescheduled again for next week. During the drill, teachers

and scholars will practice a safe, efficient evacuation of the building.

Request for Items/Experiences for HCS Movie Night Silent Auction

Our network team is currently in the process of planning our spring Movie Night fundraiser and are

asking for your help. If you have an item or an experience you would like to donate to the upcoming

4th Annual Drive-In Movie Night silent auction, please take a moment to fill out the donation form.

Your generosity is greatly appreciated. If you have any questions, please reach out to

thill@herronclassical.org

Weekly COVID Update

To keep you informed of the number of COVID cases reported at school, each HCS school is providing a

weekly report to our family community. Please see here the number of positive COVID cases reported

this week at HPA.

Parent Support Team (PST) Updates

● Next meeting will be on Wednesday, February 21st at 7:00 PM at HPA.

● Please be on the lookout for a flier in your child's backpack for our upcoming TRIVIA NIGHT

on Monday, February 26th at Centerpoint Brewery. The cost is $20 per person, and all

proceeds will benefit a community building book event for our scholars and families next

year. To purchase tickets, please go here. Special thanks to HPA parent Ryan McDuffie for

being our Trivia Master for the event!

● To kick off our February Teacher Appreciation Month, let's restock the teachers' lounge with

essentials and goodies! Wish list items can be purchased by going here. Let's show our HPA

hard-working and dedicated staff howmuch we appreciate all they do for our scholars!

More teacher appreciation activities and information will be shared soon.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dXinU1iMJp1yuGkEvAKDmUMTFO22ajGH-3J0H5fU93s/edit
https://support.herronclassical.org/HPAPST_TriviaNight
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3E3WIA1DBA0XL?ref_=wl_share

